ESSA Parent’s Right to Know

The Maryvale School District receives Every Student Succeeds Act [ESSA] Title I funds for the Primary School, the Intermediate School, the Middle School and the High School.  Since these four schools receive Title I funds, parents of children attending these four schools have the right to information about the professional qualifications of their child’s classroom teachers.  Information about the teacher includes:

a) whether the teacher has State certification for the classes being taught;

b) the teacher’s bachelor’s degree major and any other certifications or degrees by field or discipline; and

c) whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.

If a parent wants this information, the parent needs to request it in writing and send this request to:



Dr. Steven Lunden



Assistant Superintendent



Maryvale School District



1050 Maryvale Drive



Cheektowaga, New York 14225.

For assistance with this request, a parent may contact the Office of Curriculum and Instruction at 631-7445.
